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NEWSLETTER  

20 June 2018                                                                                                                                                                 Week 8 Term 2 

Aspire      Believe      Achieve 

Public Speaking Competition 

Congratulations to the successful students who 

have made it to the final stage of the Public 

Speaking Competition.  This will be held in the 

hall tomorrow 21st June at 9.15am and 

parents are invited to attend.   

A reminder to parents to encourage their 

children to practice their speeches.   
 

Star Struck 

Star Struck was such a wonderful experience 

for our 16 students who participated.  Thank 

you to our families for supporting their child in 

this creative adventure.  Also thank you to our 

staff for taking on this role and showcasing our 

talented students to the Newcastle and Hunter 

Community. 
 

Athletics Carnival 

Our annual Athletics Carnival has been 

postponed until Monday 2nd July due to 

continued wet weather.  Each child has 

received a note about the carnival’s change of 

date.  Thank you and we hope you will be able 

to join us to cheer on the students later in the 

term.  

Stage 2/3 Great Aussie Bush Camp  

We still have places available for the camp at 

the start of Term 4 from 15th to 17th October 

2018. A deposit of $70 or online payment 

receipt, with the permission slip needs to be 

returned to the office by 27th June to secure 

your child’s place. There will be limited 

places available. The total cost of the 

excursion is $270.  
 

Parent Online Payments 

Thank you to the parents who have been 

making payments for school activities and 

uniforms via the school website.  We would 

like to remind our families that Westpac bank 

have adjusted the ‘make a payment’ screen 

but we would like to reassure our parents that 

the site with Westpac is still a secure site, so 

please continue to make payments. Thank 

you 
 

Winter Uniforms 

As the weather is really becoming very cold, 

especially of a morning, we would like to 

remind our families that we have plenty of 

new winter uniforms available to purchase, 

including stockings, long boys pants, vests, 

gloves and jackets.   

Also please ensure you label all uniform 

items as there are jackets being handed in 

without names on them. 

June 2018 

 

 21 Public Speaking Competition Finals 

 28 P&C Pie Drive Delivery 

July 2018  

 2 Athletics Carnival NEW DATE 

 6 Last Day Term 2 

 

Calendar Events 

 




